
To the Senate Committee On Health Care, 

 

I’m writing to ask your support for SB 452.  

 

This bill Directs the 

Oregon  Health  Authority  to  develop  triage,  treatment  and  transportation  protocols  for 

patients  who  carry  emergency  use  medications.  Allows  emergency  medical  services  provider  to  a

dminister  to  patient  emergency  use  medication  carried  by  patient. 

 

My child has an emergency medication he carries at all times. In times of emergency, my child needs this 

medication. It not only can save my child's life but prevents further harm. 

 

Emergencies are scary in and of themselves, thinking that emergency personnel could not administer 

the life-saving medication that my son has with him but would not be able to administer himself makes 

everything even scarier!  

 

Please help me, my child and all Oregonians by voting yes on SB 452 

 

Samantha Horn, Junction City OR. 

 


